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LAX Area Advisory Committee Meeting 
DRAFT MINUTES 

Submitted by Jamie Gutierrez 
 

Thursday, March 8, 2018 - 7:00 p.m. 
Samuel Greenberg Board Room 

Clifton A. Moore Administration Building LAX 
One World Way, Los Angeles, CA 90045 

 
 
Present:  Jim Withrow, Sergio Paz, Linda Peterson, Danna Cope, Bill Cumming, Olivia Valentine, 
 Maria Verduzco-Smith, Carl Jacobson, Kevin Klowden 
 
Absent: Frank Dolce, Drew Boyles, Steven Murray, John Wahlert 
 
Excused: Mario Chiappe, Dick Croxall 
 
Guests:   
      

1. Call to Order  
 

Chair Jim Withrow called the meeting to order at 7:01 p.m. 
 

2. Approval of Minutes of Previous Committee Meeting  
 

Linda Peterson moved to approve the minutes of February 8, 2018.  Bill Cumming 
seconded.  Motion carried. 
 

3. Guest Speakers 
 

Martin Rubin, Noise Roundtable Member 
Briefing on UC Davis Noise Symposium 
 
Martin Rubin debriefed the Advisory Committee on topics of importance that were 
discussed at this year’s Noise Symposium that was held in Long Beach on February 25-
28, 2018.  The concern over air pollutants caused by airplane emissions and the 
regulation and advancement of drones was discussed. 

 
4. Officer’s Report 

 
Vice Chair Linda Peterson stressed the importance of LAX Area Advisory Committee 
members to attend LAWA Airport Board of Commissioners meetings throughout the year.  
Members should advise Linda which meetings they plan on attending. 
 

5. Management Reports – Jamie Gutierrez – LAWA Community Relations Division 
 

No Report. 
 

6. Unfinished/Old Business 
 

Vice Chair Linda Peterson sought committee member commitment to attend upcoming 
LAWA Airport Board of Commissioners meetings.  Members should advise Linda which 
meetings they plan on attending. 

 
7. New Business/Action Items 

 
None. 
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8.   Request for Future Agenda Items 
 

None.  LAWA will continue to work to secure speakers already requested by the 
committee. 
 

            9.  Comments from Guests and Public 
 

None. 
 
          10.  Discussions 
   

A March 5, 2018 letter from the Los Angeles City Attorney to the Acting Administrator of 
the Federal Aviation Administration regarding noise and other negative complaints 
related to the implementation of the SoCal Metroplex Northern Downwind Arrivals was 
disseminated to the advisory committee for their review per the request of committee 
member Dick Croxall. 
 
Note: Discussion pertaining to airport environment emissions was held during the 
speaker’s presentation. 
 

  12.  Adjourn 
 

Maria Verduzco-Smith moved to adjourn.  Kevin Klowden seconded. The meeting was 
adjourned at 8:20 p.m. 


